
LYNN DAVIS
Governing Board Member, Tustin Unified School District,
Trustee Area 3

Dear Neighbor:

I've provided leadership on our Tustin Unified School Board
preparing students for 21st century opportunities: effective
communication, analyzing complex information, rigorous math/
science, integrated technology, and economic competitiveness.
Student success is my priority!

Results - TUSD leads the way: 79% of TUSD graduates attend
college compared to 66% statewide. 65% of TUSD graduates
completed all UC required courses vs. 57% in Orange County and
52% statewide.
A Harvard MBA and past corporate CFO, my financial background
helps assure TUSD effectively uses taxpayer dollars while
combining accountability with transparency.

With valuable high-tech experience, I delivered expanded
classroom technology and career technology education to TUSD
students.

In challenging times our district, parents, students, and
community deserve experienced leadership.
Protect our kids' education and families' investment.
Accomplished students = strong community!
Return a successful, proven and dedicated board member to
TUSD.

Classroom teachers and their Tustin Educators Association, Orange
County Superintendent Al Mijares, Past TUSD Superintendent
Greg Franklin and Deputy Superintendent Kathie Nielsen,
former high school principals Adele Heuer (Beckman), Al
Marzilli (Foothill), Margie Sepulveda and Jonathan Blackmore
(Tustin High), TUSD Board members Jonathan Abelove, Allyson
Damikolas, James Laird and Jonathan Stone and many community
leaders and members ask you to re-elect Lynn Davis.
www.LynnDavis.org lynndavis@lynndavis.org Thank You! 3213


